
 
 
 

Carolina Fluid Components, LLC  
80/20 Demonstration Van Visit  

Available Wednesday August 19, 2015!  
 

Carolina Fluid Components would like to cordially invite you to participate in an upcoming 80/20 
Demo Van Visit which will be at Jefferson Lab Wednesday, August 19, 2015 from 9:00 AM 
until 12:00 PM. This is a great opportunity for you to view the various innovative ways 80/20 
can be used.  

Topics that will be discussed include: 

• New Extrusion Profiles  

• New Products, Services, 
Software from 80/20 and 
CFC 

• Building Machine 
Modifications w/ Extrusion 

• Building New Cells for 
Existing Machines with 
80/20 

 
• The Ease of Modifying 

80/20 vs. Welded Frames 

• Service Carts and Other 
Applications Where 80/20 
Can be Used 

• Using Extrusion to Add 
Automation to a Machine 
from Mounting Sensors to 
Vision Systems  

 

   

                   We look forward to seeing you! 

Russ Perdue at 757-897-0777 or rperdue@cfcsite.com 
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